

Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy Church Lane, Handsworth, Birmingham B20 2HL

Tel: 0121 554 8122

enquiry@hwga.org.uk www.hwga.org.uk



Monday 10 May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Re. Arrangements for Eid-Ul-Fitr 2021

As the period of Ramadan draws to an end, I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the forthcoming Eid.

The exact date of Eid cannot be confirmed in advance and it is dependent on the moon sighting. We are aware that Eid-Ul-Fitr will be celebrated by most on either Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> May 2021 or on Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> May 2021, some even on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> May 2021

We will only authorize ONE day for this religious observance this week.

Should your daughter be observing this day please ensure that you contact school as early as possible before the start of the school day, to let us know.

To all those who will be celebrating, **Eid Mubarak** from King Edward VI Handsworth Wood Girls' Academy.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Qamar Riaz Headteacher